
Dear everyone, 
 
Next week we will be holding a number of ‘Your Say’ sessions at Holy Cross.   
 
These are primarily staff communication meetings.  As the name suggests, it is an opportunity to ask 
questions and propose ideas.  I would also like to share some information with you, which includes 
news about planned building work on-site during 2022 and 2023. 
 
We will aim to keep the meetings to 30 minutes.   
 

 Thursday 27th January at 9.30am – Catering, Housekeeping, Maintenance (dining room)  
 

 Thursday 27th January  at 2pm in St Mary’s Ward Lounge: Ward Team (from either ward) 
 

 Thursday 27th January at 7pm – Your Say by Zoom (link to follow) 
 

 Thursday 27th January at 8pm in St Anthony’s ward: Night Team 
  

 Friday 28th January at 10am in St Hugh’s – administration and reception 
 

 Friday 28th January at 12noon in St Hugh’s - therapies 
 

 Friday 28th January at 2pm in St Anthony’s Ward Lounge: Ward Team (from either ward) 
 
If you are unable to attend at the time suggested for your group, you are welcome to attend another 
session, or join the Zoom meeting. 
 
Thank you and have a good weekend 
 
Ross 
 


